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“The comfort comes soon after a well - received trial.” 

Ingredients 
1 cob loaf 
300g sour cream 
250g jar corn relish 
2 spring onions finely chopped 
 

Instructions 
Preheat oven to 180°C. 
Cut the top from the cob and 
remove most of the bread 
from inside: leave a 2cm thick 
lining (reserve the lid and 
inside bread). 
In a bowl mix together sour 
cream, corn relish and spring 
onions. Season to taste. 
Spoon the dip into the loaf 
and bake for 20 minutes; 
remove from oven. 
Tear the lid into several 
dippers, then nestle it and 
inside bread around the cob. 
Bake for another 10 minutes, 
or until the bread is nice and 
crispy on the outside. 
Serve immediately, using the 
toasted bread to dip. 

Save the Date 

 3 - 9 July 2022 
NAIDOC Week 

 
11 July 2022 

Boarder’s Travel Day 
 

12 July 2022 
First Day of Term 3 

Short Assembly 
 

13 - 15 July 2022 
Academic Interviews 

 
14 July 2022 

Assembly - SVDP Winter Appeal 
(X1/2 Prayer)  

 
15 July 2022 

Lay Led Liturgy (M3/4) 
Funday Friday - NAIDOC 

Celebration 
 

18 July 2022 
SRC Meeting 

Subject Selection Evening 2023 
 

19 July 2022 
DD Rugby (U11-12) 

Parent Forum: Organisational 
Study Skills 6.00pm 

 
20 July 2022 

Year Level Meeting - Year 7 SRC 
Speeches 

 
21 July 2022 

Assembly (X3/4 Prayer) 
SRC Badge Ceremony - Year 7 

Newsletter 
 

22 July 2022 
Lay Led Liturgy (C1/2) 

Fancy Dress Day - Pie in the Face 
Polio Fundraiser 

 
25 - 30 July 2022 

Catholic Education Week 
P& F Meeting 

Pathway Information Evening 
 

27 July 2022 
Year 7 - 10 Brainstorm 

Production 8.30am  
 

28 July 2022 
Grandparents Day Mass 9.00am 

Academic Awards Ceremony 
 

29 July 2022 
Pupil Free Day 

Bishop’s Inservice Day 
 
 

Faith and Mission 
Staff and students from Xavier 1 & 2 led our Open-
ing Prayer on assembly this week. We are blessed 
to have such compassionate and generous Mercy 
girls (staff and students) , so ready to contribute to 
the faith life of the College, each week. A special 
thank you to Mrs Loi, Mrs Benvenuti and Mrs Judd 
for their work in Homeclass with their students this 
week, in preparation for Opening Prayer. 
  

Term 2 Mission—Rosie’s: our friends 
on the street! 
We acknowledge that there are many new students who have 

joined us this year and may be unfamiliar with the work of Rosies: 

Our Friends on the Street. Friendship is at the core of Rosies mis-

sion. The spiritual heritage of Rosie’s proposes that friendship is not 

just a human encounter but also a divine, a spiritual encounter. The 

Rosie’s prayer is an integral part of the outreach process. This 

month’s prayer is about friendship: friendship among team mem-

bers, friendship with patrons, friendship in and with God. 

 

Daniella and Sandrine (please insert a headshot of these 2 girls 

here) are just two of the students who have joined a Street Retreat 

with Rosies this year. They said it was heartwarming to offer much-

needed food, hot drinks and warm clothing to families who live 

within the margins of our Toowoomba community. Daniella ad-

dressed the College at our last assembly, saying, “I recommend this 

experience to all of you. This is one of the few opportunities when 

you will come to see the face of God: in each of the people you 

meet, who are experiencing hard times.” 

 

Heather Hagemann, Assistant Principal  

Mission and Student Wellbeing 

O Jesus, 

Make our hearts so human 

That others may feel at home with us, 

So, like Yours 

That others may feel at home with You, 

So forgetful of self 

That we might simply become the place 

Where You and they meet 

In the power of Your love 

And the joy of Your friendship. 

Amen. 



From our Chaplain 
As St Saviour’s College Chaplain one of the 
highlights on my week is sitting in classrooms 
with the girls and participating in what they are 
learning. Whether it is learning a new language 
from visiting Mrs Greenhalgh’s Japanese lessons 
or joining in a game of Tea ball for PE with Mr 
Burley Year 7 girls, each visit creates opportunity for 
friendships to grow and to be strengthened. Something that I 
am daily reminded of how blessed I am to be in this role.  
 

Having intentional moments of showing thankfulness towards 
the blessings that we have in our life helps us to cultivate an 
attitude of gratitude which further strengthens are connection 
with one another. This is something that I have been focusing 
on lately and have found that my relationships with people 
are strengthening as a connection has been made and 
reciprocated. What are you thankful for??  
 

Chat soon.  
 

Catherine Skuse, College Chaplain  

From the College Counsellor 
Important numbers for professional mental 
health and crisis support:  
- Emergency Services 000 
- Toowoomba Base Hospital 07 4616 6000 
- Mental Health Access Line 1300 642 255 
- Suicide Call Back Service 1300 659 467 
- Lifeline crisis support  13 11 14 
- Kids Helpline 1800 551 800 
- Parentline 1300 301 300 
- Mensline Australia 1300 78 99 78 
- Family and Child Connect 12 32 64 
- DV Connect 
    - Women’s Helpline 1800 811 811 
    - Men’s Helpline 1800 600 636 
    - Sexual Assault Helpline 1800 010 120 
The CANVAS Student Wellbeing Course has information on 
looking after your mental health and wellbeing, staying 
connected to the school community, professional helplines, 
and contact details for the Pastoral Care Team.   
Renee Hunter, College Guidance Counsellor 

Caritas  

Project Compassion update from Term 1  
 

We welcomed Caritas Diocesan Director, Mr Andrew 
Knife, back to the College this fortnight, to present him 
with our College donation for 2022. A heartfelt thank you 
must go out to all in the College community for being the 
head, hearts and hands of Mercy for the vulnerable.  
We take our guidance from the Catholic Social Teachings, 
sharing a lived faith experience and providing a hand up 
to those who face difficult challenges. Walking gently 
beside those, as Jesus walks beside us. We know the 
funds we raised are much-needed funds will be put to 
good use, by our Caritas partners. We are grateful of the 
opportunity to contribute to such a worthy cause, and be 
the head heart and hands of Mercy for Caritas Project 
Compassion 2022. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

This year we are seeking food donations of two-minute noodles, 
cup-a-soups, paper towel rolls and tinned foods. If you have any 
winter woolies (shoes, clothes, scarves, gloves) that you no longer 
have a use for, these are also appreciated. Located in the Student 
Services entrance is our collections table. The Youth Ministry 
team will help keep a tally of donations and at the conclusion of 
this campaign will report back at a future assembly, the details 
about various items that are donated.  

 


